
May 17, 2023  
  

To  
BSE LIMITED  
Dept. of Corporate Services  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street,   
Fort, Mumbai – 400001 
 

Scrip Code:500159 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject:  Intimation of receipt of order from Regional Director (Western Region), Mumbai for 

shifting of Registered Office from the State of Maharashtra to the State of Gujarat.  
 
Reference: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI LODR’)  
 

 With reference to captioned subject, we would like to inform you that the Regional Director (Western Region, 

Ministry of Corporate Affairs, Mumbai, vide its order dated 08.05.2023 has given its approval for shifting the 

Registered Office of the Company from the State of Maharashtra to the State of Gujarat.  

 

 The Company is in process of filing necessary e-forms with Ministry of Corporate Affairs in this regard.  

  

 Kindly take this information on your records and oblige. 

 

 Thanking you.  

  

 Yours faithfully, 

 For, Metroglobal Limited 
 
   

 

      Bharat Patel   
                 Company Secretary 

      ACS:32835 
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